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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
Please be advised that the Medical Fee Advisory Board (MFAB) has formed a Subcommittee to 
examine issues regarding billing practices of Ambulatory Surgical Centers (ASC).  Among the 
questions the Subcommittee will address are those relating to billing issues and the 
appropriateness of establishing billing codes for ASC.  
 
The MFAB invites those who wish to make comment, or to present material, to do so by 
forwarding any written comments or material to the IWCC’s Research and Education Director, 
Whitney Martin at Whitney.Martin@illinois.gov for consideration. 
 
A meeting with the public will be scheduled after written comments and any material are 
received by the IWCC.  Please make certain that any comments, and material submissions, are 
forwarded to Whitney Martin by February 16th, 2024.  
 
We look forward to receipt of any such submissions on or before that date.  All submissions will 
be shared with the Members of the Subcommittee and the MFAB.  
 
Michael J. Brennan  
Chairman 
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